. BOZZUTO CONSTRUCTION

Bozzuto Brings You Home™
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT/GENERAL CONTRACTING

February 1, 2008

Mr. Tom lacoboni

facoboni Site Specialists Inc.
0301 Philadelphia Road
Baltimore, MD 21237

Dear Tom,

The purpose of this letter is to bring to your attention the exceptional job Frank Reavis
and his crew did at the Carver Senior Apartments project. I am writing this letter at the
recommendation of Senior Project Superintendent, Joe Russell. I have personally worked
with Frank in the past and agree with Joe’s assessment.

Frank and his crew performed professionally in every aspect of their work. His crew was
able to complete their work ahead of schedule despite a series of challenging conditions
and obstacles. Frank conducted weekly safety meetings and made sure we received the
appropriate documentation. The site was visited by OSHA on several occasions. Tacoboni
was always in full compliance and the subject of positive comments from the OSHA
inspector. Franks’ ability to look ahead and properly sequence the job exemplifies the
level of professionalism that will ensure the continuing success of both Bozzuto and
Jacoboni.

Please express our gratitude to Frank and his crew and thank you for staffing our project
with this top performer. Tacoboni will be my first call for future site development.

Yours,

Mike Armendariz

Preconstruction/Project Manager
Bozzuto Construction Company

Ce: Bob Francik
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